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Dear members!  

 

We had a lovely summer and hope 

for a nice warm beginning of the 

autumn 😊 

 

In English? 

Would you prefer to read this 

information in English? Please send 

an email to 

styrelsen@hjortronstallet.se  

 

Would you like this information 

sent by e-mail? 

We post this information on the 

wall by the potsboxes and publish 

it on our website. If you would like 

to have it sent to your e-mail, 

please let us know. 

styrelsen@hjortronstallet.se  

 

 

 

Inspection walk-through 

All apartment needs to be checked 

and compared to the 5-year 

inspection of our building. That 

means that we need to gain access 

to all apartments for a few minutes. 

More information about this will be 

given later on in you post box.  

 

Autumn cleaning day! 

Soon it is time for our yearly 

autumn cleaning-day on the 

courtyard, we will return with dates 

later, but somewhere in the end of 

September/beginning of October. 

More information is posted on one 

of the usual information points. 

 

Waste management 

“Grovavfallspunkt” for coarser 

waste is located on Valkyriavägen 

1 in Rissne. A recycling station is 

located at Milstensvägen 42 here in 

Ursvik. Brown paper bags for food 

waste are picked up outside the 

vacuum cleaner on Gamla 

Enköpingsvägen 145. 
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For more information about what 

can be left where, opening hours 

and what other options there are 

available, see 

https://www.savab.se/lagenhet/la

mna-avfall/ 

In our garbage tubes in the yard, 

you can only throw away 

combustible garbage, food waste 

and newsprint paper. If the tubes 

are full, try the tube on the other 

side (we have two sets). It is not 

permitted to push waste into an 

already full tube, neither to put 

the waste on the ground, in 

stairwells or basements. 

On our website 

www.hjortronstallet.se there is 

more information about waste 

managements and pests. 

 

Fastighetsägarna 

Fastighetsägarna are our property 

managers and have full 

management with us. Report any 

faults regarding the building or the 

yard to them. 

We have noticed that the cleaning 

in stairwells and courtyard has not 

kept the quality we aim for and 

have therefore pointed this out to 

Fastighetsägarna, who have taken 

measures to make it better. 

                      

 

                                  

                                 Best Regards /Styrelsen 

Do you have any question regarding our association or your home? Visit our website 

www.hjortronstallet.se 

If you don’t find what you seek, or if you have question for the board, please sen us an e-

mail to styrelsen@hjortronstallet.se 

You can also contact us by physical mail, there is a post box on both Mönstringsvägen 1 and 

Skördegatan 4. (It is faster by e-mail though) 


